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To:		All Commissioners

From:	 	Matthew B. DeLeon, Secretary to the Board

Date:	 	May 20, 2014

Re:	 	Errata – Forest Preserve Real Estate Agenda for June 17, 2014


1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Page 4;  14‑0240
YELAR Fee:  $3,400.00

Total one-time upfront fee of $7,300.00 for the term of the License that otherwise would be paid, shall not be required by the Board of Commissioners for this License, considering the substantial benefit the proposed backflow preventer provides to the Forest Preserves as noted by Forest Preserve Staff.
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